
Subject: Re: Need meeting on the new BID
From: Nate Kaplan <nate.kaplan@lacity.org>
Date: 07/15/2013 01:50 PM
To: jruhlen916@aol.com
CC: duckworth.donald@gmail.com, debbie.dynerharris@lacity.org

Works for me - I'll see you then

On Mon, Jul 15, 2013 at 1:48 PM, <jruhlen916@aol.com> wrote:
Got it on my calendar.

John
-----Original Message-----
From: Nate Kaplan <nate.kaplan@lacity.org>
To: jruhlen916 <jruhlen916@aol.com>
Cc: duckworth.donald <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>; Debbie DynerHarris
<debbie.dynerharris@lacity.org>
Sent: Mon, Jul 15, 2013 11:37 am
Subject: Re: Need meeting on the new BID

Sounds good. I'm including our new district director, Debby. She may also want to partake.
-Nate

On Mon, Jul 15, 2013 at 10:54 AM, <jruhlen916@aol.com> wrote:
Nate,

Would it be possible for Don and me to meet with you this Wednesday morning regarding the revised
document for the BID.

Don sent us the revised study requested by David Nagel and we would like to go over that with you before
we schedule a meeting with David.

Let us know.

Thanks.

John

--
Nate Kaplan
Deputy District Director
Office of Councilmember Mike Bonin
City of Los Angeles, 11th District
7166 W. Manchester Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90045
Phone: 310-568-8772
Fax: 310-410-3946
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